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From: Jane Cousins

Sent: 31 March 2019 22:43

To: Planning Policy Vale
Subject: Reopening faringdon road

| must strongly object to the proposal to reopen faringdon road as the main access for 1200 homes travelling to
Abingdon. Doing this will deeply affect our road and our way of life, our house house prices will depreciate and we
will suffer increased noise and air pollution.

The report by Glanville is based on unjust, invalid and incorrect data, none of the residents along Faringdon road
were consulted as to these proposals, | would like to draw your attention to the comprehensive document
submitted by my neighbour Lee Church who points out the many faults in this plan. | urge the inspector to reject the
findings of the transport delivery and air quality reports and request OCC and Glanville to reconsider the site access.
There are a mixture of elderly, disabled and young families along this road who would find these proposals would
severely affect the access to their homes and their way of life.

Jane Cousin





